
Mr Stark’s Messages - 5.1.24
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE

Happy New Year! Welcome back! I hope you all had an exciting Christmas and New Year. Again, there are
lots of exciting learning experiences planned for this coming term. Please see our long term plans for Year
1-6 here on our website for an overview of learning. Our EYFS class page here has lots of curriculum
information for our Reception children. December’s newsletter also had overviews for this term.

No Outsiders
Our ‘Everyone Welcome’ ethos is supported through whole
school education around being respectful, kind and empathetic
towards others. The No Outsiders approach focuses on the seven
protected characteristics outlined in the Equality Act 2010.
Where additional support is required to further educate individual
children or groups, we tailor interventions to suit.

No Outsiders dovetails with our Personal, Social & Health
Education (PSHE) curriculum. Please see the curriculum page,
behaviour policy and Anti-Bullying Policies on our website for
further information.

PARKING
There has been a marked improvement in parking since my last letter. We are now focussing on only 4 or 5 repeat
offenders. More deterrents are being ordered just in case some people are unable to see the bright red and yellow no
parking police cones.

Yellow zig-zag lines outside schools, hospitals, or fire, police or ambulance stations indicate the length of road
where stopping or waiting is strictly prohibited. The Highway Code states that you should keep these areas clear of
stationary vehicles, even if picking up or setting down children. DO NOT PARK ON YELLOW ZIG-ZAG LINES OR
DOUBLE YELLOW LINES.

http://www.suttongreen.org/serve_file/8274194
http://www.suttongreen.org/class/eyfs
https://www.suttongreen.org/


Key Events

January 8th - Y3/4 Science Trip
10th - Willow Class Start Swimming
12th EYFS Reptile Experience
18th - Winnie the Pooh Day & Special Lunch
22nd - Bingo- Doors Open at 5pm
29th - 1st Feb Storytelling Week
31st - Y5/6 Quarry Bank Visit

February 2nd -Number Day (NSPCC)
7th - EYFS Stay and Play
5th -9th Safer Internet Week
12th - 16th Mental Health Awareness Week
13th Wear Yellow & Pancake Day Lunch

March 1st March EYFS Pirate Day
7th March - World Book Day - Send in a plain white T-Shirt
to decorate and bring in a favourite book.
11th -15th Science Week - Details to follow
27th EYFS Stay and Play
28th Easter Lunch and Bunny Hop
(Hospice of the Good Shepherd)

April 24th Guide Dog Day & Special Lunch

May 20th - 23rd The Great Outdoors -Details to follow

June 17th - 21st Arts Week-Details to follow
28th Sports Day & Picnic Lunch

July 4th July SuperHeroes Day-Details to follow (Claire House
Hospice)
12th Festival of San Fermin- Wear Red / Yellow


